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Dirty Boots Tour

Fawn Lake Country Club would like to invite our membership to take a “Dirty Boots” tour of the
Member Grill construction area. We are very excited to show you the progress and feel seeing the venue
from the inside will help members better envision the project. The tour will take place ahead of the

Semiannual Meeting of the Membership on Monday May 20th. Tours will be led from 6:00 to 6:35 PM.
If you would like to take a tour, please meet in the office area of the Harbor Club. We will guide you
through the temporary wall into the construction area where you will see the new Hall of Fame,
restrooms, dining room, and kitchen. You will then exit the same way you entered.

No food and beverage will be allowed in the construction site. Please wear sturdy, closed toe shoes.

The first tour will leave at 6:00 pm. In order to get the tours concluded and the meeting opened

promptly at 7:00 pm, the last tour group will leave the office at 6:35 pm. Please plan accordingly.
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We look forward to seeing you on Monday the 20th.

Your Board
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